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No! No! No! Illegal immigrant should NOT be allowed drivers licenses! 

Oregonians overwhelmingly vetoed this just a few years ago! On September 5, 2018 in a unanimous
opinion, the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Ninth Circuit upheld Measure 88, holding the
voters of Oregon could keep their state from issuing drivers’ licenses to illegal aliens.  Listen to
want we want. We don't want this!  

What I see, is the first step to pushing for illegal immigrants to be allowed to vote and that must never be
allowed to happen. 

Listen to the people!
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